
Student Council Meeting Notes 

01/18/2018: Morning 
 

• Campus Security- Eddie informed 
students that if they have any concerns 
or issues to please let him know. He 
can be easily reached by radio, just 
notify a teacher. His main concern is 
the safety of the students but if you 
need help finding a class or have a 
question he is here for support.  

 

• Updates: SAS: ESL and ASE- We already have graduates. The graduation 
ceremony is on May 24th, 2018 at Sherwood Hall. It is a very nice ceremony 
and everyone is encouraged to go. 

• New CTE classes: Flyers- CTE has two programs that are still open with 
space available. Those programs are Foundations of Cooking for Adults and 
Forklift. Upon completion of the Foundations of Cooking for Adults 
program, students will receive a Servsafe Certification. Upon completion of 
the Forklift program, students will receive their Forklift License.  

• Integrated ESL/Foundations of Cooking Class: March 15 class will be taught 
for English as a second language students. 

• Other issues and comments- More books are needed in Cristina’s class. 
Child care is needed at all locations. 

• 100th Anniversary celebration: Assigning tasks: 
 


